
TONY DUNSTERVILLE MEMORIAL TROPHY. 

 GDMAS was pleased to host this competition kindly sponsored by Harry 
Perkins whose report follows: 

The comp was again held at Barkston and a total of nine entries ensured a keenly 
flown contest. The weather played its usual part and flying was suspended after just 
two had flown but soon cleared up and turned into a fairly good day. As thought, 
some good flights were made and only seven points separated the first five places 
and a fly off was required for first spot leaving Brian Waterland the winner with Moley 
in second. Full results are 1st B Waterland, 2nd J Ashmole, 3rd Mick Groom,      4th 
Harry Perkins, 5th Dave Leeding, 6th Phill Wigley, 7th Bill Marsden, 8th Ron Smith and 
9th Tony Wilson. Tony's bad result was due to overpropping his 2cc Diesel resulting in 
a powered glide. He changed props after the comp and made a couple of much 
better flights. Prizes were a Plaque for the winner and his name added to the shield 
with certs for 2nd and third with a bottle of wine each. THANK YOU ALL for supporting 
the comp. You made it worthwhile and I hope to see you all 
again next year. 

HARRY HAYSTACKS. 

 

Cheerful band of competitors and prize winners. 
Chee  

 


